

Gore Road, New Milton, Hampshire, BH25 6RS
Tel: 01425 625400
Fax: 01425 625425
enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk
www.arnewood.hants.sch.uk

Working Together - Shaping Tomorrow

17 September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Re: The Arnewood School - Open Mornings and Evening

I am delighted to be able to give you further details about our upcoming Year 6 transition events.

We will be holding our Open Evening on Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> October. The evening will run from 4 pm until 7.30 pm. The Headteacher's presentation will be given in the Hall at 4pm and again at 5.45pm. On arrival at school, you are free to look around the site, visit classroom displays and talk to staff and students. You are welcome to do this independently and choose your own route, however we will have students on hand who will happily show you around if this is your preference.

We have limited car-parking on site so would recommend walking where possible.

A number Open Morning tours will run from  $2^{nd}$  to  $13^{th}$  of October which are available by appointment. Please contact reception if you would like to book onto one of these. These tours will all run as small group tours lead by a senior member of staff and will give you the opportunity to see the school during the normal school day.

We are very much looking forward to meeting you. If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk.

Yours faithfully

J Anderson Headteacher

